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It’s that time of the year again – the silly season -
and to help out employers everywhere Blossom
Lawyers has gathered their top 5 Do’s and
Don’ts to help you make it through the
Christmas period and into a happy and healthy
2024 READ more...

NEWSLETTER #2

VISIT WWW.BLOSSOMLAWYERS.COM.AU DECEMBER 2023

Every month in our ‘Supporting our Students Section’
we will have links to articles and tips and information
for all our students studying across Australia.  Click
the link to read our latest article on how to query a
grade given for a submitted assessment in relation to
a unit or course READ more...

BLOSSOM LAWYERS ENDS THE
YEAR WITH A BANG AND
WELCOMES NEW TEAM MEMBER
NATASHA BALAKRISHNAN TO
BLOSSOM.  READ MORE...

REMINDER: BLOSSOM LAWYERS
WILL BE OPEN THIS HOLIDAY
SEASON (EXCLUDING PUBLIC
HOLIDAYS). CLICK HERE FOR
OUR CONTACT INFORMATION...

DID YOU CATCH OUR
NOVEMBER ARTICLE FOR
STUDENTS?   READ MORE...

https://www.blossomlawyers.com.au/five-employer-dos-and-donts-over-christmas/
http://www.blossomlawyers.com.au/
https://www.blossomlawyers.com.au/review-of-assessment/
https://www.blossomlawyers.com.au/about-us/#:~:text=Natasha%20graduated%20from,cycling%20and%20camping.
https://www.blossomlawyers.com.au/contact-us/
https://www.blossomlawyers.com.au/contact-us/
https://www.blossomlawyers.com.au/students-using-artificial-intelligence/

